- mKUNKLE

Industnes Inc.

October 16, 1989

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Sirs:

As a result of a reorganization, the company formerly known as
J.E. Lonergan Co., 10050 Sandmeyer Lane, Philadelphia, PA 19116
is now knuwn as Lonergan Valve Division of Kunkle Industries 1lnc.
in Fort Wayne, IN.

Therefore, 1 am respectfully reguesting a change of address for all

correspondente directed to Mr. T.A., Nickey - Q.A. Manager of
J.E. Lonergan Co. to following:

Mr. L.E. Benson, Jr. - Q.A. Manager
Lonergan Valve Division

Kuakle Industries Inc.

8222 Bluffton Road

Fort Wayne, IN 46809

Attached is a copy of mailing label from NRC Information Notice
No. 89-56 for your information.

Respectfully,

‘(&/QWWFBLM/\

Lawrence E. Benson, Jr.
Mgr. Quality Assurance

Attachment

PO. Box 1740  Fort Wayne, IN 468011740  219/747-3405 FAX 219/747-7958 /700 é

8910200135 891016
FOR OFG  NRRE 1.
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